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Santa Barbara County 
Air Pollution Control District 
Board of Directors 

December 19, 2002 

Mr. Michael P. Kenny, Executive·Director 
State of California 
Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, California 95812 

SUBJECT: Revisions to the 2001 Clean Air Plan for 
Santa Barbara County 

Dear fyfr. Kenny: 

I am pleased to submit revisions to the 2001 Clean Air Plan 
for Santa Barba..."11 County. This Plan was first approved by our 
Board ofDirectors on November 15, 2001, and is designed to 
meet both state and federal Clean Air Act mandates. It 
addresses all of the requirements for redesignation under 
Section 107 ( d)(3 )(E) of the Federal Clean Air Act 

:Amendments of 1990. More specifically, this Plan provides a 
redesignation request and Maintenance Plan for the federal 
one-hour ozone standard. This Plan also details how the 
cw-rent planning process satisfies both the Trienniai Progress 
Report and the Plan Revision requirements for the state ozone 
standard mandated by the California Clean Air Act of 1988. 

Since our Board~s adoption of the 2001 Ciean Air Pian, your 
agency has made several technical revisions to a very 
important component of our Plan - the on-road mobile source 
emissions factor model. We have· worked closely with your 
staff to update the emissions associated with your latest model 
(EMFAC2002 Version 2.2) and have incorporated the revised 
emissions into our 2001 Clean Air Plan. Our analysis and 
consideration ofthe revisions find that the revised on-road 
mobile source emissions do not change the emissions control 
strategy contained in the Plan and that our maintenance 
demonstration remains intact. · 
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The successful completion of the 2001 Clean Air Plan (and this revision) was a cooperative 
effort involving the Air Pollution Control District and the Santa.Barbara County Association of 
Governments, who developed the transportation-related sections ofthe Plan. In addition, we 
received assistance from numerous individuals from a variety of agencies, mcluding the Air 
Resources Board. The Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District is appreciative of the 
support provided by you and your staff. 

We look forward to your submission of this plan to the United States Environmental Protection 
Agency as part of California's State Implementation Plan. We would appreciate your willmgness 
to submit the plan to the United States Environmental Protection Agency as expeditiously as 
possible. 

If you have any questions or concerns re~arding the 2001 Clean Air Plan, please contact _Tom 
Murphy at (8.05) 961-8857. 

S/)rJincerely, ~-/~//,..-'
l .I l 

i I. . ,· , . 
i --1' ~DeWa eHolmdabl · ·i 
Chair, Air Pollution Control District Board 

Enclosures 

cc: Jack Broadbent, USEPA w/o enclosures 
Jim Kemp, SBCAG w/o enclosures 
Mike Villegas, V~APCD w/o enclosures 
Larry Allen; SLOAPCD vdo enclosures 




